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    2 March 2018  

Dear Member, 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 22 MARCH 

The second Annual General Meeting of Carnegie Library Association will be 

held at St Saviour’s Church, Herne Hill Road on Thursday 22 March, 

immediately following the AGM of Friends of Carnegie Library, which 

begins at 6.30pm.  

On arrival, CLA members will be given a membership card; this will be 

your voting card for the evening.  Following an update on developments, 

we will elect the Trustees and hold an open discussion of future actions.  

The quorum for the AGM is 15, but it is important that as many members 

as possible attend. A detailed agenda will be provided at the meeting. 

Refreshments will be available. 

A brief Trustees Report and Accounts can be found on our website 

www.carnegielibraryassociation.org.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jeffrey Doorn,  

Chair 

http://www.carnegielibraryassociation.org.uk/

